
 
 

Barrie Line Service Update for April 3 
 

 
 
Construction on the Davenport Diamond Guideway project means changes to the way Barrie 
Line customers travel. 
 
This project supports the GO Expansion program for more frequent, all-day, two-way service 
on the Barrie Line in the future, and enables service every 15 minutes or better, between 
Union Station and Bradford GO, and service every 30 minute up to Barrie. 
 
Monday April 3 Service Changes 
 
There will be some GO Trains running during the morning and afternoon rush hours between 
Allandale Waterfront GO and Downsview Park GO. 
 
In the morning that includes four trips leaving Allandale Waterfront GO (5:18 a.m., 6:18 a.m., 
6:48 a.m., 7:48 a.m.) 
 
In the afternoon there will be four trips leaving Downsview heading north (4:24 p.m., 5:09 
p.m., 5:39 p.m., 6:24 p.m.) 
 
GO Bus service will be available outside of the morning and afternoon rush hours. That 
includes early morning, midday and late evening. 
 
Replacement GO Buses will provide service between Union Station Bus Terminal, Rutherford, 
Maple, King City, Aurora, Newmarket and East Gwillimbury, Bradford, Barrie South and 
Allandale Waterfront GO stations. 
 
Remember to tap off 
For those travelling in the morning using PRESTO with a default to Union Station, remember 
to override your default, then tap on and off the GO Train. For those travelling in the evening 



using PRESTO with a default to Union Station, tap on TTC, then tap on to Downsview Park 
GO, then tap off at your destination. 
 
For those travelling with bus connections, please remember to tap on and off each GO 
vehicle you use to continue your trip. 
 

*All Details are subject to change*  

 

 


